
Babb Elementary Report 
December 4, 2017 
 
 
Greetings from Babb Elementary. We are happy to report that our behavior problems are 

resolving. We have had no referrals for the month of November. As a staff we are continuing to 

give our students the support they need as individuals to succeed in school. The students have 

been working hard to stay on task and showing more respect for each other as a result of the 

extra support provided to them. 

 

During the month of November, we received dry good food items to start our food pantry, and 

we are expecting more food soon. We are very thankful to provide this service for our students 

and families in need. This is the first year that our school has had the opportunity to help 

students out by providing extra nutrition to them outside of the school environment.  

With the times changing we are showing a greater need for a truant/home school visitor to 

assist with attendance issues. At this time, we are not in need of a daily truant/home school 

visitor, however if we had an individual that could visit homes on a weekly basis that would be 

greatly appreciated.  

 

As a staff we have been collaborating and generating ideas in which to implement support to 

our students in reading, math, and writing. We are also busy preparing for our Christmas 

Program on December 21, 2017 at 6:00 PM. We hope to see you all their supporting the 

students at Babb Elementary. 

 

 



 

 



 
 
 
 



 

 


